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About the Program
The English Department plays an integral role in most San José City
College programs and curriculum. The English Department offers basic
writing skills courses, transfer-level composition courses, literature
courses, advanced writing courses, workshops, special programs, and
tutors in the Reading and Writing Center. San Jose City College students
in the English program demonstrate rhetorical competence at the
appropriate level, critical and analytical reasoning skills, knowledge of
research documentation styles, the appreciation of diverse forms of
literature, and the ability to use technology. The department’s course
offerings fill a wide range of general education, certificate, and major
requirements for students, and, overall, the skills that the department
teaches are integral and necessary for students’ success in programs
across the curriculum.

The Associate in Arts in English for Transfer degree (AA-T) meets the
lower division course requirements necessary for the California State
University (CSU) system. It is a blend of academic, professional and
creative writing disciplines. This degree is ideally suited for students
wanting to pursue careers in, but not limited to, law, teaching, writing,
journalism, grant writing and development. The courses offer a strong
foundation for concentrating in literary analysis, critical thinking, and
writing production across multiple disciplines, such as, law, teaching,
journalism, and communications, including any other fields in which
writing is a predominant skill.

 For additional information, see a counselor, visit the Career/Transfer
Center, or contact the following:

Language Arts Division (408) 288-3719

Associate Degree
• English - Associate in Arts for Transfer (http://courseleaf.sjcc.edu/

degrees-certificates/english/english-associate-arts-transfer/)
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